
Submitter: Talia Wexler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2005 

Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan, and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 2005 and ask that you pass the ban on undetectable 

ghost guns. I support a grace period and the chance for people to register their guns 

to bring them into compliance or dispose of them legally. If that is well noticed those 

that still have guns are choosing to violate the law. As a high school student, aged 

18, I have been living in fear of school shootings my entire life. I was in 2nd grade 

during the Sandy Hook shooting. I don't want to fear having undetectable guns loose 

in our community in the hands of those who could not pass a background check as 

another fear. Please pass this out of committee. 

Thank you, 

Talia Wexler 


